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A video thanking us from the Philippine Red Cross 

 

The Philippines was hit by Typhoon Rai on December 16-17, 2021, which caused extensive 

damage in many areas. To support the victims, IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO) donated 

$30,000 to the Philippine Red Cross Society through "IMS PHILIPPINES MARITIME 

CORP." (our business partner for crewing in the Philippines) in January 2022. 

 

We are pleased to share the video we received from the Philippine Red Cross. The video 

shows the streets where the typhoon left scars and the volunteer activities of the Philippine 

Red Cross. 

 

Many Filipino seafarers are working on board our vessels, and we have a close relationship 

with the Philippines. 

 

We hope that those affected by the disaster will regain their peaceful lives s as soon as 

possible. 

 

Click here to view the video (Duration: 1minute 40 seconds) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9jIZgOwCw-I 

You will be transferred to an external website by clicking the link above. 

 

Related Release: IINO Supports Victims of Typhoon Rai in the Philippines 
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Stakeholder Relations Department  
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Inquiry Form: https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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